
 
News Update 

Term 6– 21st June 2024  

 

Dates for the Diary 

26.06.2

4 & 

27.06.2

4 

Reception Hastings 

Aquarium Trip 

09.07.2

4 

KS1 and KS2 Sports 

Day 

03.07.2

4 

Reception 2024 Ted-

dy Bears Picnic  

09.07.2

4 

KS1 and KS2 Sports 

Day 

10.07.2

4 

EYFS Sports Day 

11.07.2

4 

Year 6 London Trip 

17.07.2

4 

Year 2 Drusilla's Trip 

22.07.2

4 

Year 6 Leavers BBQ 

23.07.2

4 

End of Year Whole 

School Picnic 

23.07.2

4 

Last day of Summer 

Term 

 

 

Gold Certificates 

Ducklings: WHOLE CLASS! 

Cygnets: Eddie & Mason 

Swifts: Grae 

Skylarks: Herbie 

Robins: Isaiah  

Kingfishers: Amelia-Mae 

Lapwings: Archie 

Sandmartins: Shay 

Herons: Marshall & Ella 

Moorhens: Deano 

Curlews: Paige & Leo 

Avocets: Dylan 

Kittiwakes: Evie  

Weekly Attendance: 
Government target = 95% 

 

Another super busy week at the Baird, with pirate day, career 

visits, swimming lessons and lots of learning! Even the sun de-

cided to make an appearance! We hope you can all have a 

restful weekend and make the most of the glorious weather! 

 

 

 

If you have any safeguarding concerns, please 
email: safeguard-

ing@thebairdprimaryacademy.org.uk 

Class Weekly  

Cygnets 87.11%↘ 

Ducklings 88.89%↘ 

Skylarks 89.42%↘ 

Swifts 94.20%↘ 

Kingfishers 89.90%↘ 

Robins 88.89%↘ 

Lapwings 88.83%↘ 

Sandmartins 93.94%↘ 

Cranes 91.67%↘ 

Herons 89.39%↘ 

Curlews 96.71%↘ 

Moorhens 91.36%↘ 

Avocets 86.67%↘ 

Kittiwakes 93.06%↘ 

After School Club Changes 
 

We are super excited to in-
form you that 1066 after 

school club will be available 
Monday-Friday until 5pm 

from September!  
 

Just a reminder to pay upfront 
for the term & early booking 

will be essential! 

AHOY THERE!  
Huge well done to our fabulous Ducklings and Cygnets for their pirate-tastic assem-

bly! The children did so well and their outfits were out of this world! Big thanks to 

all the Parents and Carers who attended!  



 News Update 
 

 

Southern Water visited on Tuesday to speak to KS2 about saving water and possible careers at Southern Water. 




